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SUMMARY OF BILL AS AMENDED (004802):    Requires the Tennessee Advisory 

Commission on Intergovernmental Relations (TACIR) to study the economic impact on counties 
that are required to provide ambulance services (services), which counties provide services directly 
or franchise such services, which municipalities provide such services, and whether policy changes 
may benefit the overall health and delivery of services in this state.  
 
Furthermore, TACIR is required to study emergency and non-emergency transport reimbursement 
from commercial payors, Medicare, Medicaid, and the way counties and municipalities fund the 
deficit at which these services operate. Requires TACIR to complete such studies utilizing its 
existing resources and to report its findings and recommendations, including any proposed 
legislation, to the chairs of certain legislative committees and the legislative librarian.  
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
  
 Assumption: 

 

• According to TACIR, the study may be performed utilizing existing staff and resources; 
therefore, any increase in state expenditures is estimated to be not significant. 

 
 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Bojan Savic, Executive Director 
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